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THE RESIDENCES AT DR. KING BOULEVARD HOSTS  
A SHOVEL CEREMONY WITH SPECIAL GUESTS  

IN HONOR OF ITS GROUNDBREAKING 
 

WHAT: Atlantic Pacific Communities (A|P Communities) and Martin Luther King 

Economic Development Corporation alongside Miami-Dade County, The City 

of Miami, the Florida Housing Finance Corporation, Citi Community Capital 

and Wells Fargo will gather with the community to celebrate the groundbreaking 

of the Residences at Dr. King Boulevard, an affordable housing development in 

Liberty City. The groundbreaking ceremony marks the start of the development’s 

construction with completion expected end of 2021. The occasion continues to 

showcase how for decades Martin Luther King Economic Development 

Corporation has advocated on behalf of the community for the revitalization of 

Liberty City.  

 

The Residences at Dr. King Boulevard will feature 120 mixed-income apartments.  

Amenities at the community will include a fitness center, computer room, multi-

purpose room, community room, and ground floor retail. 

 

WHO:  City of Miami Commissioner Keon Hardemon will join Martin Luther King 

Economic Development Corporation’s Board of Directors and Executive 

Director Christine King; Miami-Dade County’s Clarence Brown; and Atlantic 

Pacific Communities’ COO Ken Naylor and VP Greg Griffith at the 

groundbreaking ceremony. All attendees will wear masks and observe social 

distancing protocol. 

 

WHEN:  Tuesday, October 13, 2020 

  10 a.m. – 11 a.m. 

 

WHERE:  Residences at Dr. King  



       

NW and SW corner of Martin Luther King Blvd. (NW 62nd St.) and NW 15th Ave. 

Miami, FL 33147 

 

HOW:  RSVP to marianna@jwipr.com. Interviews and photos available upon request.  
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